
SGFS/N1096

Title: Liaison statement to AOW NMSIG, EWOS EGNM, OIW NMSIG 
Subject: AOM2x taxonomy
Source: Authorized Subgroup Meeting of the SGFS
Date: December 3, 1993
Status: Approved

SGFS acknowledges the receipt of the contribution on AOM2x taxonomy, which has 
been accepted by SGFS during this meeting and has been added to the new edition of 
TR10000-2 , to be sent out for ballot after the meeting.

SGFS also discussed the other contribution coming from the NM SIGs/EG, dealing with 
the use in letters in taxonomy identifiers. SGFS agreed that this could be possible, and 
made the corresponding change in TR10000-2 to be sent out for ballot. There is 
however an editor's note which points out to this and raises the question of whether this 
change should apply to all taxonomy identifiers or should be restricted to Network 
Management. It may be that editorial modifications are needed in TR10000-2, because 
abc are used as examples of digits which are used in taxonomy identifiers. Also, letters 
(x,y,z) are currently used in the AOM taxonomy principles so this may need to be 
reviewed.


